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  Ripper Isabel Allende,2021-01-05 From the NEW
YORK TIMES Bestselling author, a gripping murder
mystery about a serial killer on the loose in San
Francisco. Indiana Jackson is 33 years old and
works in an alternative medicine clinic in San
Francisco that attracts all sorts of characters,
some of them skeptics, who fall for her candor and
humility. Her teenage daughter, Amanda likes noir
literature and hopes to attend MIT, where she will
be with Bradley, an old friend that she plans to
marry, with or without his consent. In her free
time, she plays Ripper, an online role playing
game that involves solving real-life mysteries and
crimes using information collected by Amanda’s
father, the Chief Inspector of the San Francisco
police. Amanda plays the game via Skype with
adolescents from all over the world and with her
best friend, her grandfather Blake. Each player in
the game has a virtual personality: Amanda is the
game master, and Blake is her henchman; the others
are Sherlock Holmes, Colonel Paddington,
Esmeralda, and the psychic Abatha. When Ripper’s
latest murder mystery-”the case of the misplaced
bat”-begins to touch their real-world lives,
Amanda and her friends know they must solve the
case and find the murderer before he can strike
again. RIPPER is a true thriller, with the twists,
surprises, well-placed clues, and revelations that
lead to a climatic finale. A rich and generous
novel, filled with humor but increasingly dark,
it’s a fast-paced read that grabs you right from
the start and keeps you glued to the page.
  Ripper Linda Rosencrance,Edward Lee
Jr,2010-04-19 The Darkest Urge. . . To his friends
and neighbors, Jeffrey Mailhot was an ordinary,
law-abiding motorcycle enthusiast with a fondness
for 80's rock 'n roll. But there was a dark side
to Mailhot--and an urge he couldn't control... The
Vanished Bodies. . . Rhode Island detectives knew
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they had a serial killer in their town. But the
victims were women who lived and worked in a
sexual underground--and whose bodies were never
found. Then, prostitutes began to talk about a man
who played too rough. Police arrested Jeffrey
Mailhot, and an incredible duel of wits began...
The Confession Of A Serial Killer. . . A brilliant
police interrogation led to a chilling confession.
Now, this insider's account of a modern-day Jack
the Ripper takes us into the room where Jeffrey
Mailhot, in his own words, told police how he
killed women with his bare hands, cut their bodies
into pieces, and then went out to kill again...
Includes 16 pages of shocking photos! Linda
Rosencrance has twenty years of experience as a
reporter, writing for both The Boston Globe and
the Boston Herald as well as many community papers
in the Boston metropolitan area. She is the author
of An Act of Murder and Murder at Morses Pond and
has also written an anthology examining various
crimes on college campuses. She lives in the
Boston area. Edward Lee, Jr., has been a police
officer in Woonsocket, Rhode Island since 1988. In
1997 he was promoted to the rank of Sergeant and
became patrol supervisor for the morning platoon.
He went on to work as a Municipal and District
Court Prosecutor as well as Sergeant in the Day
Detective Division before being promoted to
Lieutenant of the Day Platoon in October 2004.
Promoted to Captain in June of 2006, Lee is
responsible for the Uniform Division, which is the
largest and most visible division of the
Woonsocket Police Department. He lives in
Massachusetts.
  Ripper Amy Carol Reeves,2012-04-08 In 1888,
Arabella Sharp goes to live with her grandmother
in London. As women begin turning up brutally
murdered at the hands of Jack the Ripper, Abbie
begins having visions that lead her straight to
the Ripper’s next massacres. Soon she’s drawn into
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a deadly mystery involving the murders, her
mother’s past, and a secret brotherhood of
immortals.
  Ripper Stefan Petrucha,2012-03-01 Panic grips
the city! There is a killer loose in New York
City, and Carver Young is the only one who sees
the startling connection between the recent string
of murders and the most famous serial killer in
history: Jack the Ripper. Time is winding down
until the killer claims another victim, but Carver
soon sees that, to The Ripper, this is all a game
that he may be destined to lose. “Petrucha’s story
hits the ground running and doesn’t let
up…”—Publisher’s Weekly “A rollicking story full
of cannot-put-it-down twists an turns.” —VOYA “A
well-crafted romp through yesteryear’s New York.”
—Kirkus Reviews
  Ripper Michael Slade,1994 From the bestselling
author of Cutthroat comes a nerve-shattering
thriller combining the legend of Jack the Ripper,
the terrifying secrets of the Tarot, and a mystery
weekend on a secluded Canadian island, whereurder
becomes all too real.
  Complete Jack The Ripper Donald
Rumbelow,2016-02-18 Fully updated and revised,
Donald Rumbelow’s classic work is the ultimate
examination of the facts, theories, fictions and
fascinations surrounding the greatest whodunit in
history. The Complete Jack the Ripper lays out all
the evidence in the most comprehensive summary
ever written about the Ripper. Rumbelow, a former
London Metropolitan policeman, and an authority on
crime, has subjected every theory – including
those that have emerged in recent years – to the
same deep scrutiny. He also examines the mythology
surrounding the case and provides some fascinating
insights into the portrayal of the Ripper on stage
and screen and on the printed page. More
seriously, he also examines the horrifying
parallel crimes of the Düsseldorf Ripper and the
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Yorkshire Ripper in an attempt to throw further
light on the atrocities of Victorian London.
  The Five Hallie Rubenhold,2019 Miscast in the
media for nearly 130 years, the victims of Jack
the Ripper finally get their full stories told in
this eye-opening and chilling reminder that life
for middle-class women in Victorian London could
be full of social pitfalls and peril.
  Ripper David L. Golemon,2013-03-26 Reminiscent
of the works of James Rollins, Preston and Child
and Matthew Reilly, Ripper is the latest in an
action-packed series about the nation's most
secret agency and secret papers that link a mutant
gene to Jack The Ripper.
  Naming Jack the Ripper Russell
Edwards,2014-09-09 After 125 years of theorizing
and speculation regarding the identity of Jack the
Ripper, Russell Edwards is in the unique position
of owning the first physical evidence relating to
the crimes to have emerged since 1888. This
evidence is from one of the crime scenes, and has
now been rigorously examined by some of the most
highly-qualified forensic scientists in the
country who have ascertained its true provenance.
With the help of modern forensic techniques,
Russell's ground-breaking discoveries provide
conclusive answers to many of the most challenging
mysterious surrounding the case.
  Jack the Ripper: Letters from Hell Stewart P
Evans,Keith Skinner,1997-02-20 The name 'Jack the
Ripper' is instantly recognised throughout the
world, yet many people probably don't know that
the famous nickname first appeared in a letter or
that this was where the whole legend of Jack the
Ripper really began. This title poses a
controversial question: was 'Jack the Ripper'
merely a press invention?
  I, Ripper Stephen Hunter,2015-05-19 A vivid
reimagining of Jack the Ripper's personal story
intertwines his 1888 murders of five prostitutes
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with the investigation of an Irish journalist who
is caught in a deadly game of cat and mouse
against a backdrop of London's seamy Whitechapel
District.
  Wicked Beyond Belief: The Hunt for the Yorkshire
Ripper (Text Only) Michael Bilton,2012-11-29 Now a
major TV series ‘A masterpiece that reads like a
thriller’ Time Out A gripping and probing account
of the biggest criminal manhunt in British
history.
  Stalking Jack the Ripper Kerri
Maniscalco,2016-09-20 This #1 New York Times
bestseller and deliciously creepy horror novel has
a storyline inspired by the Ripper murders and an
unexpected, blood-chilling conclusion. Seventeen-
year-old Audrey Rose Wadsworth was born a lord's
daughter, with a life of wealth and privilege
stretched out before her. But between the social
teas and silk dress fittings, she leads a
forbidden secret life. Against her stern father's
wishes and society's expectations, Audrey often
slips away to her uncle's laboratory to study the
gruesome practice of forensic medicine. When her
work on a string of savagely killed corpses drags
Audrey into the investigation of a serial
murderer, her search for answers brings her back
to her own sheltered world. The story's shocking
twists and turns, augmented with real, sinister
period photos, will make this dazzling, #1 New
York Times bestselling debut from author Kerri
Maniscalco impossible to forget.
  Ripper Patricia Daniels Cornwell,2017 Examines
the century-old series of murders that terrorized
London in the 1880s, drawing on research, state-
of-the-art forensic science, and insights into the
criminal mind to reveal the true identity of the
infamous Jack the Ripper.
  The Ripper James G. Robertson,2021-05-22 One
man, Jack the Ripper, haunted the dark streets of
Whitechapel in the year 1888. One may not wish to
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call him a man, for, at the end of the day, he
never was, not entirely. The Ripper was and always
has been more of a specter than man, but who is
he? The stories you've been told couldn't be
further from the truth--a barber, a doctor, even a
prince? Ahead is a look into the real Ripper's
story from his eyes and those among him. The
riveting story of Jack and his most beloved
friend, John, along with those they saved, and
those they damned at the request of the goddess,
Fate, finally comes to light. This is a story of
loss, demons, witches, and the torment of one man
by the puppeteering hands of one very stingy
individual named old Nick.
  Hands of the Ripper Guy Adams,2012-07-05 He is
raising the poker again and Anna bites her lower
lip so hard she chokes a little in the blood that
runs down her throat... On a cold, wet night
recently widowed psychology lecturer John
Pritchard visits spiritualist Aida Golding with
his son. Although wary something has driven him
here. And he is drawn to a troubled young woman
who is trying to contact her child. Something
about her intrigues him and despite his doubts he
continues to attend meetings. One night at an
intimate séance in Aida's house the lights go out
and one of the group is brutally murdered. John
has his suspicions but he can't prove anything. He
senses that Aida has some hold over the girl and
he offers her a place of refuge in his home. But
the past haunts Anna in the most chilling of ways.
And all too soon John realises he's made a
terrible mistake...
  Jack the Ripper - Unmasked: The Real Identity of
the World's Most Infamous Killer is Revealed at
Last William Beadle,2010-06-07 Had the Jack the
Ripper murders taken place in 1988 not 1888 then
our response to them would have been markedly
different. Since those dark days in Victorian
London we have learnt much about this type of
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killer: their damaged childhoods, misfit
adulthoods and psychopathic alienation from the
human race. But can this new knowledge help to
solve a mystery that has been eluding generations
of policemen and historians? By comparing the
crimes of the Ripper with those of other serial
killers, Ripper expert William Beadle creates a
more extensive psychological profile of the man
behind Jack the Ripper than ever before.One
suspect who embodied all the dire characteristics
was William Henry Bury. Bury moved to the East End
of London in 1887. He had a terrible childhood, he
was a horsemeat butcher, and he had a violent
relationship with his wife. But was Bury the
Ripper? Beadle uses his Ripper psychological
profile in conjunction with newly unearthed
evidence: Bury was out all night on the dates of
the murders, and when his wife 'committed suicide'
she had been strangled and her body ripped up in
the same way as the Ripper's victims. When Bury
was executed for the murder of his wife, the
killings in the East End stopped. A Scotland Yard
detective even conceded to the hangman that he was
'quite satisfied you have hanged Jack the Ripper'.
  Portrait Of A Killer: Jack The Ripper -- Case
Closed Patricia Cornwell,2002-11-11 Now updated
with new material that brings the killer's picture
into clearer focus. In the fall of 1888, all of
London was held in the grip of unspeakable terror.
An elusive madman calling himself Jack the Ripper
was brutally butchering women in the slums of
London’s East End. Police seemed powerless to stop
the killer, who delighted in taunting them and
whose crimes were clearly escalating in violence
from victim to victim. And then the Ripper’s
violent spree seemingly ended as abruptly as it
had begun. He had struck out of nowhere and then
vanished from the scene. Decades passed, then
fifty years, then a hundred, and the Ripper’s
bloody sexual crimes became anemic and impotent



9

fodder for puzzles, mystery weekends, crime
conventions, and so-called “Ripper Walks” that end
with pints of ale in the pubs of Whitechapel. But
to number-one New York Times bestselling novelist
Patricia Cornwell, the Ripper murders are not cute
little mysteries to be transformed into parlor
games or movies but rather a series of terrible
crimes that no one should get away with, even
after death. Now Cornwell applies her trademark
skills for meticulous research and scientific
expertise to dig deeper into the Ripper case than
any detective before her—and reveal the true
identity of this fabled Victorian killer. In
Portrait of a Killer: Jack the Ripper, Case
Closed, Cornwell combines the rigorous discipline
of twenty-first century police investigation with
forensic techniques undreamed of during the late
Victorian era to solve one of the most infamous
and difficult serial murder cases in history.
Drawing on unparalleled access to original Ripper
evidence, documents, and records, as well as
archival, academic, and law-enforcement resources,
FBI profilers, and top forensic scientists,
Cornwell reveals that Jack the Ripper was none
other than a respected painter of his day, an
artist now collected by some of the world’s finest
museums: Walter Richard Sickert. It has been said
of Cornwell that no one depicts the human
capability for evil better than she. Adding layer
after layer of circumstantial evidence to the
physical evidence discovered by modern forensic
science and expert minds, Cornwell shows that
Sickert, who died peacefully in his bed in 1942,
at the age of 81, was not only one of Great
Britain’s greatest painters but also a serial
killer, a damaged diabolical man driven by
megalomania and hate. She exposes Sickert as the
author of the infamous Ripper letters that were
written to the Metropolitan Police and the press.
Her detailed analysis of his paintings shows that



10

his art continually depicted his horrific
mutilation of his victims, and her examination of
this man’s birth defects, the consequent genital
surgical interventions, and their effects on his
upbringing present a casebook example of how a
psychopathic killer is created. New information
and startling revelations detailed in Portrait of
a Killer include: - How a year-long battery of
more than 100 DNA tests—on samples drawn by
Cornwell’s forensics team in September 2001 from
original Ripper letters and Sickert
documents—yielded the first shadows of the 75- to
114 year-old genetic evid...
  Ripper Isabel Allende,2014-07-21 Indiana Jackson
is een eigenzinnige alleenstaande moeder in het
hedendaagse hippe San Francisco. Ze verdient de
kost met aromatherapieën en massage en koestert
een grote liefde voor de mensen om zich heen, in
het bijzonder voor twee mannen: kunstliefhebber en
bon-vivant Alan Keller, en ex-marinier Ryan
Miller. Terwijl Indiana haar liefdesleven op orde
probeert te brengen, is haar slimme dochter Amanda
meer geïnteresseerd in de duistere kant van het
leven. Onder haar leiding spelen enkele mensen op
internet het Ripper-spel, waarin de deelnemers
moorden uit de negentiende eeuw proberen op te
lossen. Maar wat een spel was, wordt dodelijke
ernst wanneer Amanda de aandacht van de
rippergroep verlegt naar een aantal bizarre
moorden in San Francisco. De moorden houden de
stad in hun greep, maar de politie weet er geen
raad mee. Het lijkt erop dat het Amanda en haar
groep gaat lukken de zaken op te lossen, totdat
blijkt dat de moordenaar al die tijd veel
dichterbij is geweest dan de meeste ripperspelers
hadden verwacht. Het leven van Indiana Jackson
komt op het spel te staan. Een spannend verhaal
vol kleurrijke personages en een verrassende plot
over een vrouw die moet kiezen en een moordenaar
die al gekozen heeft De pers over Ripper: `Scherp,
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spannend en geestig. Je moet het maar kunnen: de
zeventig gepasseerd en dan je beste roman
schrijven. **** de Volkskrant `Ripper, een
spannende, geestige, intelligente page turner.
Relaxed en met een volkomen beheersing van haar
schrijversvak, vertelt Allende het verhaal [...]
Terechte bestseller. **** De Limburger `Met dit
boek bewijst Allende dat ze haar lezers nog steeds
kan betoveren. **** Cultuurbewust.nl `...wie houdt
van een breed uitwaaierend verhaal vol kleurrijke
personages, grappige zijpaden en liefdevolle
detaillering, zit helemaal goed met 'Ripper'. ****
HDC Media-dagbladen `Onweerstaanbaar! Margriet
`Snel schakelend en eloquent, filmisch en met een
onvermijdelijke dosis psychologische duiding
krijgt Allende haar lezers op het puntje van hun
stoel. - De Telegraaf `Een nieuwe Allende is
altijd een feestje. Zin `Ripper heeft alle
kenmerken van een bestseller. Elsevier `Allende is
heel geestig, ze vat de tijdgeest. Marleens Boek
van de Week `Allende heeft er duidelijk lol in.
NRC Handelsblad `Isabel Allende weet hoe het moet,
bestsellers schrijven. Lifestylelog.nl `Isabel
Allende laat met Ripper zien dat ze zich kan meten
met de beste thrillerschrijvers. Mustreads.nl
  Ripper Notes Wolf Vanderlinden,John
Hacker,2004-06 Ripper Notes: America Looks at Jack
the Ripper is a collection of essays about the
notorious Whitechapel serial killer and related
topics. It leads of with a newly discovered and
never before republished 1892 interview with
Assistant Commissioner Robert Anderson of Scotland
Yard. Anderson was a very important figure in the
investigations, and made statements later in life
that the killer had been identified and put into
an asylum. This article is accompanied by a short
analysis showing why that is unlikely. Wolf
Vanderlinden then gives an in-depth look at the
suspects in the 1891 death of prostitute Carrie
Brown in New York City, a case long connected by
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many to the earlier string of Ripper killings in
the East End of London. This is followed by
coverage of the 2004 U.S. Ripper Conference,
including essays by John Hacker (Jack the Ripper
and Technology: Ripperology in the Twenty-First
Century) and Stan Russo (The Strange Case of Dr.
Hewitt, which questions why some suspects are
treated more seriously than they probably should
be) adapted from their presentations there. A
number of shorter pieces by various authors
follows. Ripper Notes is a nonfiction anthology
series covering all aspects of the Jack the Ripper
murder case.
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